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30 August 2022

Dear Parent/carer
Re: Trust Re-brand

I would like to inform all parents and carers of students at our 7 academies that
Tollbar Multi Academy Trust is to change its name with effect from 1 September
2022. The Members and Directors of the Trust have chosen the name
“Lincolnshire Gateway Academies Trust”.

Our Trust is currently made up of 7 academies in North East Lincolnshire and
Lincolnshire from both the primary and secondary sectors, and these vary from a
small rural primary school to one of the largest 11 — 18 secondary schools in the
country. We believe that the Trust name should reflect our new ethos of working
with other academies and schools in our local area; aspiring to be a gateway into
new ideas and possibilities. We know that collaboration is key to our collective
success in the future and our new name will help us achieve that goal.

| would like to reassure parents that the change will not affect your child’s
uniform so there will be no need to purchase any new items. The Trust website
and some signage will change but the commitment to provide the best quality
education remains our top priority.

| would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents for their on-going support.
Our relationship with parents and the local communities where our academies
are based is very important to us and we look forward to continuing this
collaboration with our new name.

Yours faithfully

Mr P Bond
Chair of the Board of Directors
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